
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes January 25, 2018 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Andrew Brubaker; Glenn 

Greenwood, RPC Consultant; Beverly Mutrie, Heritage Commission Chairwoman 

and Richard McDermott. 

The workshop ran from 8:05 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. 

Beverly passed out sheets titled Historic Monuments and Places in Hampton Falls 

and Abbreviated Historical Properties (with historical uses and notes).  The 

committee discussed how to incorporate this information into the Existing Land 

Use Chapter of the Master Plan.  It was decided to include checked items from the 

Historic Monuments and Places in Hampton Falls sheet on a land use map and to 

include all pertinent information on the provided sheets in an appendix at the end 

of the chapter.  Glenn will put this information together. 

The committee also reviewed the various picture possibilities that Larry had 

gathered for the title page of each Master Plan Chapter and chose the preferred one 

for each chapter.   

Charlyn mentioned that she had been made aware of a recommendation that should 

be added to the Natural Resources Chapter.  As a result of interest in the 

development of a tri-community master plan for the protection and use of the 

estuary that abuts Hampton Falls, Hampton and Seabrook, she stated that a 

recommendation addressing this issue should be added to the Natural Resources 

Chapter.  Glenn will put one together for the committee to approve.         


